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Press Release 

Bay Consortium Workforce Development Board Receives Funding from Claude Moore 

Opportunities to Strengthen Healthcare Talent Pipeline 

Fredericksburg, VA – January 8, 2025 – The Bay Consortium Workforce Development Board 

(BCWDB) is excited to announce that it has received funding from Claude Moore Opportunities 

to enhance and expand the healthcare talent pipeline in the Fredericksburg, Northern Neck, and 

Middle Peninsula regions. This investment will allow the BCWDB to streamline training 

services, create new workforce development initiatives, and increase healthcare career 

opportunities for local residents. 

As part of this initiative, the BCWDB is currently in the process of hiring a Healthcare Talent 

Development Coordinator who will be responsible for designing and implementing programs 

that align with the growing demand for healthcare professionals in the region. This position will 

help ensure that training services are efficient and accessible to all those looking to enter or 

advance in the healthcare field. 

The Claude Moore Opportunities funding marks a significant step forward in addressing the 

healthcare workforce shortage and building a strong foundation for future growth in the sector. 

By streamlining training services, BCWDB will ensure that individuals in the Fredericksburg, 

Northern Neck, and Middle Peninsula regions have access to the necessary resources and 

opportunities to succeed in healthcare careers. 

This project is an exciting opportunity for both job seekers and employers in the healthcare 

industry to work together toward a brighter, healthier future for the region. 

For more information or to express interest in the project or the Healthcare Talent 

Development Coordinator position, please contact: 

Jackie Davis 

Executive Director 

Bay Consortium Workforce Development Board 

Email: jdavis@baywib.org 

Phone: 804-456-7651 
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